
Williford Family and HHCR:

The Lord’s Incredible Blessings!

*Star came to HHCR 8 years ago, when she was just 3 
years old! She has experienced God’s faithfulness year 
after year.  “God is sooo good!” Star exclaimed as she 
jumped with excitement on receiving her gifts! 

Thank YOU for your faithful 
generosity to overwhelm the kids of 
HHCR with God’s love! God is GOOD! 


We pray your 2024 is blessed!

C h r i s t m a s  at:

Happy Horizons Children’s Ranch
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Treats!
Gifts!

Decorations and parties! Backpacks!

Delicious competition! Marathon For Good! Miss Singapore Visits!

*Star

Donate: HHCR.org // AGWM 039222

WillifordFamily.org // AGWM 2680668

Missionary Doug Allee

HHCR  is a home for 
children rescued 
from exploitation in 
the Philippines.

http://HHCR.org
http://WillifordFamily.org

